
Turner, Michele 

From: Walden, Scott 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, November 25, 2014 12:24 PM 
Turner, Michele 

Subject: FW: Tender dump 

From: Loshbaugh, Doug 
Sent: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 12:24 PM 
To: Walden, Scott 
Subject: Tender dump 

Hi Scott, 
I just talked to APFEMS Board Chair Erica Steven by telephone. She said the board is aware of the extra cost of moving 
the dump from the old tank to the new tank for our 1996 tender and would approve of an assembly appropriation of 
$1000 for that purpose. 

Let me know if there is anything else you need. 

Doug Loshbaugh, Assistant Chief 
Anchor Point Fire and EMS 
PO BOx 350 
Anchor Point, AK 99556 
907-460-7551 cell 
907-235-6700 Station 1 
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